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November 10, 2022 
 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 

 
RE: Northern Utilities, Inc., Docket No. DG 22-059, Proposed Cost of Gas 

Adjustment for the Winter Period (November 2022 – April 2023) and 
Summer Period (May 2023 – October 2023) – Corrected Compliance Tariff 
Pages  

 
Chairman Goldner, 
 
On October 27, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,713 approving Northern 
Utilities, Inc.’s Cost of Gas rates for the 2022-2023 winter period and for the 2023 
summer period. Consistent with the Order, Northern filed compliance tariff pages on 
November 2, 2022. The Commission issued a Letter of Compliance on November 9, 
2022, confirming that the Company’s tariff filing complied with Puc 1603 filing 
requirements. 
 
After receiving the Commission’s compliance letter on November 9, 2022, two 
inadvertent errors in the tariff were brought to the Company’s attention. First, the 
Company’s Maximum Winter Residential Cost of Gas Rate on Revised Page 42 was 
shown as $1.4112; Order No. 26,713 shows the rate to be $1.4111. The Company now 
encloses a revised compliance tariff page, Twelfth Revised Page 42, showing a rate that 
is consistent with Order No. 26,713. 
 
Enclosed also please find Northern Utilities, Inc.’s revised compliance tariff page, 
Sixteenth Revised Page 86, that replaces the version submitted in the November 2, 2022 
compliance filing. The version submitted on November 2, 2022 inadvertently omitted 
language describing the residential heating low income discount. The revised tariff page, 
filed in compliance with NHPUC Order No. 26,713 in the above referenced proceeding, 
more clearly identifies the discount to low-income residential heating customers during 
the winter season.   

 
 



  

        

Patrick Taylor  6 Liberty Lane West 
Chief Regulatory Counsel      Hampton, NH 03842 
taylorp@unitil.com  
   
 
T 603.773.6544  
www.unitil.com  

A red-lined version of these tariff pages is also provided. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 
 

Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 


